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Special Notice 
 
 
 

To:  All Residents    
 
Date:  April 16, 2021 
  
Re:  Landscaping Services 
 
On Monday, April 19, 2021, Brightview landscaping will be applying pre-
emergent weed control throughout the property.   

All applications performed by the landscapers are in compliance with 
regulations as outlined by the Department of Environmental Conservation 
and the Environmental Protection Agency. 

 
As a precautionary measure, we ask that you please remove any personal 
items that may be in contact with the lawn areas, etc., prior to the 
treatment date and observe any signs that may be posted. 

 

In the event of inclement weather, scheduled treatments will be performed 
on the next business day. 

 
Thank you 

Joe Giampietro 
Facilities Manager 

 

 


